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UPDATE: Pullman Police to Investigate Shooting as Homicide 

 
The victim of Thursday morning’s shooting has died at Pullman Regional Hospital. The Whitman 
County Coroner’s Office will release further information about the identity of the 28-year old male, 
after the appropriate notifications are made. 
 
Pullman Police Department detectives continue their investigation, which has been reclassified as a 
homicide.  
 

 
ORIGINAL NEWS RELEASE 

Pullman Man in Critical Condition After Early Morning Shooting 
 
 
At approximately 3:08am Thursday, December 26, the Pullman Police Department and Pullman Fire 
Department responded to a reported medical problem in the 800 block of NE California Street. A 28-
year-old Pullman man was found unresponsive.  He was transported to Pullman Regional Hospital by 
the Pullman Fire Department.  
 
The Pullman Police Department is actively investigating this incident, and no arrests have been made 
at this time. The shooting appears to have been an isolated incident. There is no known threat to the 
general public. Anyone with home surveillance cameras in the area is asked to contact the Pullman 
Police Department.  
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